
APRIL 2020 

DEAR MEMBERS: 
 

  We are disappointed that we must notify you that 

the VPR April and May Obstacle Challenges are 

cancelled.  If the virus counts come down by June, 

maybe we can plan a special fun day to 

celebrate.  The April Tack Sale has been 

postponed until a later date.  The Richard 

Winters clinic is still planned for June and there 

are still a few openings.  Contact Cindy Rota at 

Csrota@gmail.com or 760-518-8536 if you 

would like to participate.  Remember we have the 

Cuyamaca Campout during the latter part of July. 

Stay Safe - Stay Home - Stay Healthy 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

VISTA PALOMAR RIDERS NEWSLETTER 

IMPORTANT 
DATES 

 

Board Meeting 

  Electronic meeting 

Potluck 

April 15 (Canceled) 

Social time 6:30 pm 

Dinner 7:00 pm 

 

Tack Swap Meet 

  Postponed 

2020 Obstacle 

Challenge 

Buckle Series 

April 19 (Cancelled) 

May 17 (Cancelled) 

June 14 

Richard Winters Clinic 

Dates 

June 4-5 

June 6-7 

Cuyamaca Campout 

July 23-27 

mailto:Csrota@gmail.com


Dear Members,  

We are looking for a few good members to take on organizing the Cuyamaca 

Campout.   
 

But you are thinking, "I don't know how to do this!!"  Well, we have several 

members that have done it in the past and would love to help answer any 

questions and guide you.  There might even be a binder in the VPR office from 

past campouts that you could use as a guide. 
 

The best part is "YOUR" committee is made up of you and your friends and you 

get to camp for an extra day, settle in with your ponies and relax for one night 

before all the crazies show up (we mean other members). 
 

So, put July 22-27 on your calendar.  Committee members will be able to arrive 

on Wed after 2 pm to set up.  Other campers can come on Thursday anytime. 

  

As you all know we will have limited space so you will need to sign-up as soon as 

possible. 
 

Let Ron Halliburton know if you want to help or take charge of the Cuyamaca 

Campout. 
 

Happy Trails, 

VPR Board 

 

  



VISTA PALOMAR RIDERs 

20th CUYAMACA CAMP OUT!!! 

Mark your calendars for…JULY 23rd-27th, 2020 

 
Stall and parking spaces are limited …no extra parking 
available. 

 
                     Thursday anytime through Monday 12 pm 

 
• Los Vaqueros Group Horse Campground can accommodate a group of up to 80 

people and 45 horses. There is room for about 25 large vehicles/rigs with a 
maximum length of 50 feet. There is no extra room so please ride share when 

possible. 
• Campers must clean out their own corrals; trailers are supplied for the manure. 

Dogs must be kept on leashes no longer than 6’, in a tent or enclosed vehicle at 

night and are not allowed on trails. 
• You must pick up after your dogs and horses!!!  

 
• VPR Members $175 per person includes 1 stall 

• Non-Members $200 per person includes 1stall 
• VPR Youth $140 per person includes 1 stall 

• VPR Youth under 11 years old No stall-free, with stall-$30 
• Non-Member Youth $165 per person includes 1 stall 

• Non-Riders-No horse/stall VPR Member $25  
• Non-Rider-No horse/stall Non-Member $50 

 
** Continental Breakfast & coffee provided Friday, Saturday & Sunday 7:30-8:30am 

** Friday & Saturday night potluck/bring your own meat to BBQ and a side dish to share 
** Group rides or ride out on your own 

** BYOB 

 
Space is limited and cannot be held - so please sign up early. Your spot is not reserved 

until we’ve received payment so don’t forget to send a check with your completed 
application. No refunds after July 10th unless a replacement is found for your spot. 

 
Contact: 

Ron Halliburton hallibur@flash.net 
or visit our website: www.vistapalomarriders.com 

 
P.S. We are requesting everyone be understanding and ride share to limit the 

rigs and allow others to attend.   



Historical Pictures of Vista Palomar Riders 

  by Judy Duncan 

I came across a picture of the club grounds being graded.  The white fencing 

behind the bulldozer is the neighbors next door before all their trees were 

planted.  This would have been about 1975.  I have found other pictures that 

show the start of the Palomar Ride the first year that we rode out of the present 

site.  Watch for more pictures in future newsletters.  



 Southern California Horsemans Council 2020 Shows at VPR 

   

April 25-26   

May 30-31 

July 25-26 

August 22-23 

 

 

 

 

 

________________________________________________________________ 

Disclaimer:  The Vista Palomar Riders, Inc. (VPR) merely provides this bulletin board for informational purposes and is not 

involved in any aspect of those transactions.  VPR makes no representations or warranties of any kind, express or implied, 

as to the services or items for sale in this newsletter. 

________________________________________________________________ 

Website:  www.vistapalomarriders.com    Facebook:  Vista Palomar Riders 

Board email:  vistapalomarriders@gmail.com   Newsletter:  Lynknits2@gmail.com 
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